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March 30, 2021 

 

Mayor Robert Byrd 

4320 McInnis Ave 

Moss Point, MS 39563 

 

Dear Mayor Byrd, 

 

I thank you, the Board of Aldermen, and your staff for all that has been done to pull this project together. 

My office has worked diligently throughout this session to bring home funding that will help fund 

economic projects in our city. During the 2021 Legislative session, my office requested $2,753,450 in 

state aid for economic development to be sent to the City of Moss Point. It is my pleasure to inform you 

that we were able to secure $2,403,450 for various economic development projects this year. 
  
Please find the funding request breakdown for the City of Moss Point: 
  

•       The Magnificent Mile I-10 project is a great project containing many transformational 

aspects. The increased access to HWY 63 is key to further economic growth of the 63 corridor. I 

am pleased to inform you that the Legislature agrees and has appropriated full funding for our 

project in the amount of $2,000,000.00. The appropriation conference report that contains these 

funds is SB2951. 
  
•       The Sunset Pier and Sidewalk Extension project was the project my office selected and 

advocated as a priority during the 2021 Legislative Session.  We believe this project will have a 

significantly positive economic impact on the city. I have reviewed the project and it is my 

conclusion that this project is extremely feasible and yields many economic benefits to our 

community. I am proud to inform you that the Legislature agrees and has appropriated full 

funding for our project in the amount of $403,450.00. The appropriation conference report that 

contains these funds is HB1412. 
  
If you have any questions or would like further explanation of these budget appropriations, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 
 

Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Jeramey Anderson 

Mississippi’s 110th House District 

 


